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Existing site 

The site on Fenham Road has been used for garages since being 
cleared after WWII.


Before the war the site was occupied by two houses. These were 
bombed during raids targeting the Old Kent Gasworks and almost 
entirely destroyed.

Fenham Road site 
New homes
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Our proposal 
The council proposes to redevelop the 320m2 site to provide new 
affordable homes for Southwark’s residents. The design team has 
been appointed to consider how this could be achieved.

Have your say and get involved… 

Throughout the project the council will be consulting with local 
residents and other groups who may be affected by any changes. 
Please give us your feedback about the proposal by filling in the 
questionnaire handed out by the project team.


If you would like to be part of the new homes project group or want to 
be kept informed of progress with this proposal please contact:


janeth.aguilera@southwark.gov.uk

Proposed project timeline… 
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